
From: jmcpartland@truenothcompanies.com 
[mailto:jmcpartland@truenothcompanies.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:45 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 
 
James McPartland 
421 4th Avenue SE 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401-1901 
 
 
June 23, 2009 
 
FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority 
  
 
 
 FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority: 
 
I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. I am 
writing to you because I strongly object to expanding FINRA's suitability 
obligations to recommendations that do not involve securities. DON'T DO IT! 
 
FINRA has a job to do-DO THAT! Help the consumer avoid fraud and deceit in 
the sale of securities so that our markets are not manipulated by those who prey 
on others.   
 
FINRA should not be wasting efforts and resources on trying to be all things to 
all people. Do your job! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James McPartland 

mailto:jmcpartland@truenothcompanies.com

